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Endowed Phonathon Scholarship - Deadline Approaching

The Endowed Phonathon Scholarship application is closing soon! To be eligible to apply for this
scholarship you must be currently attending classes at TTUHSC and academically in good standing.
The scholarships are awarded in recognition of school activities, community service, employment, and
research. Awards will apply to the Fall 2023 semester; if the recipient is graduating in Spring or
Summer 2023 the award will apply to their final semester.

Scholarship application: https://app4.ttuhsc.edu/EndowedScholarship/
The submission deadline for the application is 5:00 pm (CST), December 12, 2022.

U.S. Marine Corps Reserve Toys for Tots Drive

HSC Student Affairs, 2C400
Veterans Resource Center, Preston Smith Library, Room 218

Please help make a child's holiday memorable by donating a new, unopened toy to one of the
following locations:

Donations will be received at one of the above drop-off locations until December 8th. Toys will be
distributed by the U.S. Marine Corps Reserve to families in Lubbock and the surrounding communities.
Families are able to request a toy by November 30th on the Lubbock Toys for Tots website.

https://app4.ttuhsc.edu/EndowedScholarship/
https://lubbock-tx.toysfortots.org/local-coordinator-sites/lco-sites/local-toy-request-single-form.aspx


EPIC Day Registration Open

Registration is open for EPIC Day 2023! Various national guidelines and accreditation standards stress
the importance of teaching health care professionals interprofessional education within a population
health framework. Emergency Preparedness in Communities (EPIC) Day is designed to foster
improvement in interprofessional communication and teamwork skills within a public health
emergency preparedness framework with an emphasis on community resources, policy, action
planning, and population health. 

Do you need leadership opportunities? Would you like to volunteer to be a student peer facilitator?
Get registered for EPIC Day and then email us at ipe@ttuhsc.edu. 

Disaster Day 2023

Amarillo - March 10, 2023
Lubbock - March 24, 2023

Registration is now open for Disaster Day 2023, an interprofessional mass disaster simulation.  It will be
held LIVE in two locations this year!

Teams of interprofessional students will practice basics of mass casualty triage, as well as apply
assessment, reasoning and decision-making skills during an emergency to facilitate and optimize
collaboration through teamwork, communication, values/ethics and understanding of
roles/responsibilities. Lunch will be provided.

Register here: https://app4.ttuhsc.edu/InterprofessionalEvents/.  For more information, please contact
the Office of Interprofessional Education at (806) 743-2028, email us at ipe@ttuhsc.edu, or visit our
website www.ttuhsc.edu/interprofessional-education. 

Save the Date - Official Class Ring Ceremony

TTUHSC's Official Ring Ceremony is set for Saturday, April 22nd in the Academic Event Center. The
ceremony is open to all TTUHSC students and alumni who wish to participate. It is a wonderful
occasion to celebrate receiving your class ring. 

To view the official class ring design options, visit our school-specific page at www.balfour.com/ttuhsc.
Class ring orders for the 2023 Ring Ceremony must be placed with Balfour by February 24th in order to
be ready for the event. 

For more information on class rings or the Ring Ceremony, please visit the Student Life website at 
https://www.ttuhsc.edu/student-life/ring-ceremony.aspx. 

Hot Chocolate Bar at the Preston Smith Library

Warm up with a cozy cup of hot chocolate next week at the Preston Smith Library. They will be serving
up hot cocoa on Monday, December 12th on the 2nd floor while supplies last. 

mailto:ipe@ttuhsc.edu
https://app4.ttuhsc.edu/InterprofessionalEvents/
mailto:ipe@ttuhsc.edu
http://listmanager.ttuhsc.edu/t/10253/2570135/4/3/
http://www.balfour.com/ttuhsc
https://www.ttuhsc.edu/student-life/ring-ceremony.aspx


Save the Date - MLK Day of Service

The Martin Luther King Jr. holiday on Jan. 16, 2023, marks the 29th anniversary of the day of service that
celebrates the Civil Rights leader’s life and legacy. Observed each year on the third Monday in January
as “a day on, not a day off,” MLK Day is the only federal holiday designated as a national day of service
to encourage all Americans to volunteer to improve their communities. 

Please join Student Life and the Student Ambassadors for Diversity and Inclusion as they come
together to celebrate the MLK Day of Service by volunteering at Lubbock Impact. We will be working
in their Clothes Closet, organizing, sorting, tagging and hanging donated clothing. 

Please RSVP at https://ttuhsc.campuslabs.com/engage/event/8623646.

OPV Webinar

Join the Office of People and Values for their webinar series covering a variety of topics.  Rudolph the
red-nosed reindeer may be the most famous reindeer of all, but not too many people know the
reasons behind his enormous success. Rudolph’s experience offers a number of lessons for leaders at
all levels. Join us for this one-hour webinar as we discover the many reasons Rudolph should be
recognized not just as a leader, but as a servant leader.

Tuesday, December 6th | 10 - 11 am | Zoom: https://ttuhsc.zoom.us/j/96437642196

Conventional wisdom holds that groups make better decisions than individuals because they draw
from a diverse base of talent and experience. However, we must be conscious of how group decisions
are made and create teams capable of applying critical thought to problems in group settings. This
webinar will focus on a few things to consider when making decisions in a group setting.

Thursday, December 8th | 10 - 11 am | Zoom: https://ttuhsc.zoom.us/j/91821557301

Finals Fuels

The Office of Student Life will be hosting Finals Fuel on the Lubbock campus on December 5, 6, and 7.
Students can stop by the Synergistic Center to pick up some snacks to recharge your brain and help
you power through your exams. *While Supplies Last

December 5, 6, & 7 | 9 am - 12 pm | Synergistic Center

https://announcements.ttuhsc.edu/ttuhsc.campuslabs.com/engage/event/8623646


Global Perspectives Film Series

Join the Office of Global Health for their film series focusing on global topics. Death is something we
will all one day face. So why is it so hard for doctors to talk with their patients about dying? How can
the medical profession better help people navigate the final chapters of their lives with confidence,
direction, and purpose? Renowned surgeon and New Yorker writer Atul Gawande explored those
questions in his bestselling book, Being Mortal.

Thursday, December 8th | 12 - 1 pm | ACB 120 or Zoom: https://ttuhsc.zoom.us/j/9798966879?
pwd=eXc4QVVxWS80Z2RKY2wvdGhLSktFdz09

Global Health Lecture Series

Please join the Office of Global Health as we host a multidisciplinary team that spent a week in small
rural communities outside of Piura, Peru during July 2022 in collaboration with Olive Branch Ministries
International. Building upon a previous TTUHSC partnership in 2019, the team hosted a medical clinic
ran by U.S. and Peruvian health care providers and built a community composting latrine. This
presentation will discuss how the work involved building trust and relationships with community
partners and community members, as well as long-term plans for sustainable partnerships and future
global health trips in the area.

Wednesday, December 7th | 12 - 1 pm | Zoom: https://ttuhsc.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_jzg-
lmj7QS-602tTlEc2aw

Friday, December 9th | 9:00 - 11:30 am | Bloodmobile near Research Building

Coffee Memorial Blood Drive at TTUHSC Amarillo

Give the greatest gift this holiday season– the gift of life! Donate blood at the Coffee Memorial
Bloodmobile when it's on campus Friday, Dec. 9 from 9 to 11:30 a.m. To schedule your appointment,
visit www.yourbloodinstitute.orgor call (806) 331-8833.

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.yourbloodinstitute.org%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR0negRBJwzYKX7C4KufycVrQkbFwh_pF3_Ch4UVaUxh6w_B8gvWJzNb6Zg&h=AT0oXA8IzKotJQvd6-IQMiD7Z6IXcFTy30CtGFjlu4SF7tRmqyIOQq2HN3eSjwg0eklK7RAsBfuDDLomubat-hKur-Fq2-g-O2sNgydvdycChX3S0wkIqgticqOrLKfL5fEK9g&__tn__=q&c[0]=AT0cWT3RnVnco8MvFhM8RauECzKs3ItXQUWs4hY6gODLTt6UFcfLILfHaxX52IvXfwNlXNTEJJ5nylofdgU-IJqB4PkJ0H-PqqGM1VRxsg60zSFO9Oy1Rxut6h35Cm9P2rJQlJ6vKGhdRntwGkErqxIYGzrClZIS2429WHmJZe-tvh6VRVOv


Spring Re-Registration & Budget Trainings

The Office of Student Life will host three training sessions to cover the Budget Request and
Re-Registration Process for student organizations. The deadline for the Budget Request and
Re-Registration processes will be March 1, 2023. The President and Treasurer for each student
organization must attend one training. Advisors are welcome to attend, but are not required. 

Tuesday, January 10th at Noon - Register at https://bit.ly/3iBdaFS
Thursday, January 12th at Noon - Register at https://bit.ly/3Fi9tO1
Wednesday, January 18th at 5:30 pm - Register at https://bit.ly/3EYc7Hf

For any questions, please contact the Office of Student Life at Student.Life@ttuhsc.edu or
806-743-2302. 

Student Organization Purchase Reminders

As a reminder for all student organizations, any purchase requests for the use of Senate
funding must be submitted at least 2 weeks in advance. The Purchase Request is located
under your organization's HSC Net Finance tool. You must be an officer in the group's Roster
to access the purchase request system. 

If you are a Medicine student organization with an on-campus Agency account, please
submit a spending requests for Agency funds using the Medicine form in HSC Net
(https://bit.ly/3McAu7u). For any questions, please contact the Office of Student Life at
Student.Life@ttuhsc.edu or 806-743-2302. 

Connect with the Student Life Office

Student.Life@ttuhsc.edu | (806) 743-2302 | www.ttuhsc.edu/student-life

www.instagram.com/ttuhsc_student
www.twitter.com/ttuhsc_student
www.facebook.com/ttuhscstudent



